

Thanksgiving Essays and Contributions

MICHAEL GIANARIS December 14, 2012



Dear Participant,

Thank you for your wonderful contribution to the Thanksgiving Day Creative Celebration. We received outstanding poems, essays, and artwork that exemplify the creativity of New York State's young people.

The submissions received are remarkable in what they represent – showing gratitude and respect for family, friends, our troops fighting overseas, and many other important subjects

and activities. I am humbled and honored to see such inspiring contributions in response to what is a deceptively difficult question: "What are you thankful for?"

On behalf of the New York State Senate, I would like to offer my wholehearted congratulations to all of the participants in this year's Thanksgiving Day Creative Celebration.

Sincerely,

Senator Michael Gianaris

I.S.141Q Steinway

- Shahidul Abedin
- Israt Ahmed
- Carina Alvarez
- Jenna baiamonte
- Britney Chong
- Tangila Chowdhury
- Jaylene Delgado
- Patrick Hernandez
- Simranpreet Kaur
- Steve Kemp
- Wendy Liu

- Grace Mahony
- Julian Martinez
- Kevin Mendez
- Maria Milonas
- Ricardo Miranda
- Melissa Osorio
- Maria Psyllos
- Nabiha Rahman
- Diego Ramos
- Eleni Spiratos
- Lediana Toska
- Edsel Vera
- Mark Zurita

P.S. 166

• Demir Deljanin

Queens Lutheran School

- Lucas Duddy
- Lucas Duddy
- Bella Garabedian
- Jayson Mendoza